
From: Judy Bryant  
Date: August 18, 2015 at 7:47:41 PM EDT 
To: "phubert@london.ca" <phubert@london.ca>, "csaunder@london.ca" 
<csaunder@london.ca> 
Subject: Tricar at Talbot 

Dear Councillor Hubert and Committee, 
This is a disappointing application; no embellishment or even understanding of the 
public realm.  This is just another Renascence building that contributes nothing beyond 
numbers. Talbot tower is in such a pivotal location where vestiges of grander residents 
merge with new.  This building is a currently a suburban type and works like a snout 
house (not my words but it says what must be rectified) all parking on six lower floors no 
eyes on the streets at such a critical juncture in our city.  This juncture in the core 
desperately needs eyes on the street.  There are many ways to do this including 
incorporating  part of the old buildings.  Currently this is not good enough for 
London.  We must get each new project right to build City pride and excellent 
intensification. 
Thank you for your attention and please raise the bar.  Say no to the current 
application.  Please encourage the applicant to bring an outstanding project. 
Judy Bryant  
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